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In l ight of the serious risks associated with TAKATA airbags, we
wish to inform our customers that the l ist of affected vehicles
provided by the manufacturer has been updated since our
communication on December 19, 2024. GSA is now searching for
over 2,500 vehicles equipped with potentially dangerous
TAKATA airbags in Guadeloupe. Our entire team is fully
mobilized, and over the past few weeks, we have been
replacing approximately 40 airbags per day.

Since 2022, GSA has been working to ensure the safety of
vehicles impacted by the TAKATA recall campaigns. However, it is
crucial to remind vehicle owners who have imported their
vehicles directly, via intermediaries, or through relocation to
Guadeloupe to contact GSA. This step is essential to register
and identify their vehicles within the framework of the TAKATA
recalls, thereby ensuring their safety and that of their passengers.

We encourage anyone with questions regarding their vehicle to
check its compliance by following the procedure described below.
We reaffirm that addressing the Takata recall campaigns is our
top priority in order to protect our customers as effectively as
possible and to prevent any future risks. This is truly a race against
time, as vehicle wear and aging significantly increase the risk of
fatal accidents. We therefore urge all drivers of affected
vehicles to visit the workshop for free to secure their vehicles.

About the Takata Recall Action:
The global recall campaign for defective airbags from supplier
TAKATA involves numerous automakers, including Volkswagen
models. Takata supplied the automotive industry with defective
airbags or those containing faulty gas inflators. If your vehicle is
equipped with these airbags, it is possible that over time and
under certain climatic conditions (heat and humidity), they could
become dangerous and require replacement or repair. Indeed,
they may increase the risk of serious or even fatal injuries for you
and your passengers in the event of an accident.
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AMONG THOUSANDS OF CONCERNED VEHICLES IN GUADELOUPE,
THERE ARE STILL MORE THAN 2,522 VOLKSWAGEN.

TAKATA AIRBAGS
RECALL CAMPAIGN

FOX
Années 2007-2011

UP!
Années 2012-2016

Your safety is our top-ranked priority
FREE REPAIRS

POLO
Années 2007-2014

GOLF CABRIOLET 
Années 2012-2016

EOS
Années 2010-2015

BEETLE / COCCINELLE
Années 2012-2018

TIGUAN
Années 2015-2016

PASSAT
Années 2006-2017

TRANSPORTEUR/MULTIVAN
Années 2008-2015

CRAFTER
Années 2006-2017

Zac de Moudong Sud ZI Jarry, Baie-
Mahault ZAC des Pères Blancs Baillif

1- SCANN AND VERIFY 2- CONTACT US

0590 25 11 11
vwgp@citadelle-sa.com

Are you recognizing your vehicle ?

GOLF/ GOLF PLUS
Années 2009-2014


